14. TORLESSE STREET TRAFFIC ISSUES

The Board considered a report updating it on the outcomes arising from a public meeting held with
residents of Torlesse Street on 8 March 2006. The report advised that it would not be possible to
undertake safety improvement work in the street with the $10,000 of project funds made available by
the Board for the 2005/06 year.

The Board resolved that the residents at Torlesse Street be informed that:

1. It is not possible to carry out any suitable traffic calming work with the $10,000 allocated by the
Community Board.

2. The current traffic behaviour does not justify additional Council funding at this time.

3. Torlesse Street will be regularly monitored together with other city wide requests for funding from

the Neighbourhood Improvement Works budget.

In addition it was requested that an invitation be extended to inspector Derek Erasmus to attend a
meeting of the board.
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